

1264 Adams Street
P.O. Box 187
Dansville, Michigan 48819-0187
Telephone: (517) 623-6120
Fax: (517) 623-6719

www.dansville.org

Extended COVID-19 Learning Plan Reconfirmation Meeting

Required 30 Days After Initial Plan Approval and Every Month Thereafter

AGENDA

- Reconfirm how instruction is going to be delivered during the 20/21 school year
- Public comments from parents and/or guardians on the Extended Learning Plan
- Review weekly two-way interaction rates

RECONFIRMATION MEETING FOR FEBRUARY, 2021

Reconfirm instructional delivery method: (Overall statement)

We have continued to offer both in-person and online instruction for students in Grades BK-6.

Thanks to the work of our entire staff to create a schedule along with the fact that our staff had the chance to be vaccinated starting the week of January 11, 2021, we announced at the last Board meeting that we hoped to bring back our 7th thru 12th grade students for in-person instruction starting in February.

We are happy to report that we planned to open for in-person instruction on Tuesday, February 16. This was delayed due to poor road conditions, but students were able to safely return on Wednesday, February 17. We also continue to offer online instruction for students in Grades 7-12.

Reconfirm how instruction will be delivered for each grade level:

Elementary (Grades BK - 5): Families had the option to choose either in-person or online options with Dansville teachers. We have done our best to continue to accommodate the needs of our families as best we can.

Middle School (Grades 6 - 8): Families of students in Grade 6 had the option to choose either in-person or online options with Dansville teachers from the start of the school year. We have done our best to continue to accommodate the needs of our families as best we can.

Students in Grades 7-8 had the option to switch from online to in-person, 5-days per week learning which began on Tuesday, February 16, 2021. All students are being taught by Dansville teachers.

High School (Grades 9 - 12): Students in Grades 9-12 had the option to switch from online to in-person, 5-days per week learning which began on Tuesday, February 16, 2021. All students are being taught by Dansville teachers.

Reconfirm whether or not the district is offering higher levels of in-person instruction for English language learners, special education students, or other special populations:

Our students who are in the elementary behavior intervention room have had in-person, full time schooling all year. This is also true for our students in Grades 6-12 who are in the Aggie Room, where they receive significant special education support. All other students with an IEP have been offered either in-person or online supports, in compliance with their IEP goals.

Several at-risk students in Grades 7-12 have also been offered the chance to work in the building since the start of the school year. This offer was also been extended to students who are unable to secure reliable internet at home.

Document Public Comments from 2/22/21 Board Meeting:

REVIEW WEEKLY 2-WAY INTERACTION RATES

	Hamentony	Middle School	High School
February 2021	All Students (percentage of all students who received two-way interactions each week)		
Week 1 2/1 – 2/5	97%	98%	96%
Week 2 2/8 – 2/12	97%	98%	97%
Week 3 2/15/ - 2/19	97%	97%	97%